
NOTIFICATION TO LAKE ROSALIND RESIDENTS 

RE: Passing of Recommendation to the Board of Directors 

Date: April 7, 2022 

 

A Recommendation from the Lake Rosalind Boating Committee regarding 

boats with wake enhancing modifications was presented to the Lake 

Rosalind Property Owners Association Board of Directors on April 7, 2022.   

The Recommendation received strong support from residents through 

survey data and written/verbal feedback.  

The following Recommendation received unanimous approval from the 

Lake Rosalind Property Owners Association Board of Directors: 

The Lake Rosalind Boating Committee recommends that a 

cooperation and compliance request (good neighbour policy) be 

enacted requiring that operators of boats that are modified in any way 

to amplify or enhance their wake refrain from using such practices for 

the intent of wake surfing or other such purpose. 

The LRPOA Board of Directors is guided by resident response in 

requesting the elimination of wake enhancing for wake surfing or other 

such purpose on Lake Rosalind as of May 1, 2022. 

Residents are encouraged to include this Recommendation in any selling 

agreement so as to make new purchasers aware of the details of the 

Recommendation. 

Landlords are encouraged to share this Recommendation with tenants so 

as to make tenants aware of the details of the Recommendation. 

This Recommendation refers to wake surfing only and does not include 

water sports such as water skiing, wakeboarding, tubing or other such 

water sports where wake enhancement is not required. 

 

Lake Rosalind Property Owners Association Board of Directors 

 


